
 

  

 
 
March 26, 2020 
 
 
Dear Families and Friends  
 
We, the Trustees for the Northeastern Catholic District School Board, are wishing 
you well at this time and praying for the health and safety of all of our students, 
staff members, families and our communities at large. 
 
We encourage parents/guardians and community members to continue to monitor 
our Coronavirus (COVID-19) Information webpage at 
https://www.ncdsb.on.ca/covid-19-update.php where we will continue to post 
information and updates as they become available. This page contains links to our 
local, provincial and federal public health authorities. 
 
We also encourage all to continue to heed the advice of our public health 
authorities regarding best practice to prevent the spread of respiratory viruses, 
including COVID-19. 
 
During these unprecedented times, we will continue to pray for you and your 
families and we ask for your continued prayers throughout the Lenten Season for 
the health and safety of all members of our communities. 
 
Respectfully 
 
Glenn Sheculski 
 
Glenn Sheculski 
Chair, Board of Trustees 
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